
 

 

 

TO ALL IAMAW MEMBERS 
 

NATIONAL HEALTH & SAFETY COORDINATOR 
_________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
 

Dear Brothers and Sisters: 
 
Per policy #39 of the Transportation District Lodge 140 Polices, please be advised that 
Bro. Chris Cheung’s position as the Transportation District Lodge 140 National Health 
& Safety Coordinator has been extended. 
 
On behalf of the Membership and the District Lodge 140 Executive Board, I wish to 
thank Bro. Cheung for the work that he has done and will be doing on our behalf and 
wish him all the best in his new term.  
 
 
 
In Solidarity, 

 
Fred Hospes, President & Directing General Chairperson 
Transportation District 140, IAMAW 
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